
 

 

 

 

Dear Bob, 

  

I am so deeply grateful for your presence among us! It is hard to imagine 

the journey without you - in my life and, more importantly, in the life of the 

church both in the U.S. and in Latin America. You have done so much to 

create bridges of pastoral understanding and theological scholarship across 

the Americas, always with a vibrant spirit of joy and hope in Jesus. You are 

a model of Christian discipleship for me, and I am so grateful for your 

mentorship and friendship. 

İGracias! 

 

Paz y un abrazo, con amor, 

Margie Pfeil 

 


